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October 1, 2024
Dear Potential Sponsor,

We want to thank you for your interest in supporting the Mountainview Preserve Lady Niners
for 2025. Your support allows us to continue to offer many fun events for our lady golfers.

What do you get for your money:

-You are our featured sponsor for one month on our website

-You are featured for one month on our weekly printed Scoresheets

-You are our closest to the Pin sponsor for one month

-We offer a direct link from our website to yours

-We limit the number of sponsors to no more than two sponsors in each field (i.e. dentist,
auto repair, insurance, etc.)

-We include you in our annual handbook that is distributed to all members (with payment
postmarked by the deadline)

We have attached the Mountainview Preserve Lady Niners Sponsorship Structure for 2025.
The more you are willing to give, the more advertising we will do for you. See descriptions on
the attached form.

Your support is very important to us as we plan our events for 2025.

Please complete the enclosed form and circle the level you wish to sponsor in 2025 and
return the form and your check made payable to Preserve Lady Niners to the address listed
below prior to December 31, 2024.

We thank you so much for your support.

Sincerely,

Jo Carter

Mountainview Preserve Lady Niners Sponsorship Chair

Your check payable to Preserve Lady Niners is due on or before December 1, 2024
Mail to: MPLN, PO Box 8784, Tucson, AZ 85738

Questions, contact Jo Carter at jocartO56@gmail.com
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